 New churches in the CRCA:

In 2013 the CRCA, through the Church Planting Taskforce, has been supporting 4 new churches across the country. It has been great to see the Lord growing and blessing these new works, in spite of some difficult circumstances. We invite you to join with us in thanking God for his blessing and praying for these ministries:

Vine: While Vine (Kingston, Tas) has found the last year tough going, they continue to give thanks to the Lord for his sustaining grace and new contacts made in the community. They have held some events over winter which have built relationships within the church and with others, please pray that the Lord uses them to bring people into his kingdom.

Wilson Community Church: Wilson CC (Perth, WA) is thankful for the number of people from the local community that God has brought along to services and midweek groups over the last year, and that the church has experienced great unity. They are currently seeking the Lord to a venue that can seat the growing numbers of people.

Hope Community Church: Hope CC (Baldivis, WA) began meeting public in early September at the local (newly built) high school, and has had a number of new families visiting them since. Please pray for them as they run Introducing God and seek God’s leading for the future.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Kalgoorlie: Kalgoorlie (WA) is rejoicing in the arrival of a church planter, Jaco Klassen, earlier this year, and is excited by his work within the church and wider community as a school chaplain. Please pray for them as they seek to reach into the local community with the gospel. 

If you would like to support these churches, and others, please consider a financial gift to help the CPT in their work. Christian Reformed Churches of Australia BSB: 704 922 Account: 100 009 032 (please put “CPT” in the reference).


